
 

Council of University System Staff (CUSS) 

Minutes for Tuesday, June 21, 2022 

 



• Year end meeting on Friday, June 24th at UMBC 11:30-1:30. Will have food, portfolios 
and Certificates of Recognition. 

• BOR met at UMES, Laila’s last meeting, 2 board members stepping down. 
 

New Business 

• 2022-2034 Meeting Schedule Review 
o 2022-23, 3rd Tuesday in Month 
o Questions/Concerns?  

• Tom: Do we always host meetings at the system in December – 
December meeting are at the system, traditionally we’ve donated 
to Toys for Tots at the system meeting. 

• Suggest having Frostburg in person 
• 22-23 schedule approved by Council 
 

• 2022 & Beyond Meeting Format Discussion  
o Need a hybrid option if meeting is held in person 
o Tim – efficiency since pandemichas been very good, 25-30 in person. = suggested 

some meetings remain virtual. 
o In person meetings need to meet COVID protocols 
o Call in re: video option 
o UBalt – no phones, all video 
o Sheila Chase will confirm it’s available at Coppin for September meeting. 
o Frostburg has the ability 
o Concern about meeting in committees on hybrid, might be difficult to engage. 
o Suggestion that Annapolis Day remain virtual, will discuss with Legislative Affairs 
o Poll 



 

 

 Old Business 
o 2022-2023 Third Call for Executive Committee Nominations 

- Kalia (Chair – Accept) UMCP  
- Susan (Vice-Chair – Accept) UMB  
- Deniz (Co-Secretary – Accept) TU  
- Trish (Co-Secretary – Accept) BSU 
- Kathleen (Co-Secretary – Accept) UMGC 

 
o 2022-2023 Executive Committee 

- Chair -  Kalia (UMCP) 
- Co-Chair Susan (UMB) 
- Co-Secretary Deniz (Towson) 
- Co-Secretary Trish (BSU) 

 
 Committee Meetings (10:45 AM) 

o Year-End Reports Overview 
o Send Year-End Reports to Kalia/Laila by the end of next week 
o 



In attendance:   



Attending: Vonzella McQueen, Roy Prouty, Magui Cardona, Lei Zhang, Sheila Chase, Michael 
Walsh 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1P5geTohLEr6YA_Bbl9q1Keyh842-PngbaSNGipcbj5k%2Fedit&data=05%7C01%7Csholt%40som.umaryland.edu%7C384a32ac13a44617d7b408da53a11e72%7C717009a620de461a88940312a395cac9%7C0%7C0%7C637914248735374670%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=QLIvGg1mPC1HAIqFroU0da3xFf1l0x%2Bf524n%2FqXjvzk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1P5geTohLEr6YA_Bbl9q1Keyh842-PngbaSNGipcbj5k%2Fedit&data=05%7C01%7Csholt%40som.umaryland.edu%7C384a32ac13a44617d7b408da53a11e72%7C717009a620de461a88940312a395cac9%7C0%7C0%7C637914248735374670%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=QLIvGg1mPC1HAIqFroU0da3xFf1l0x%2Bf524n%2FqXjvzk%3D&reserved=0

